Election Commission
City of Aurora, Colorado
March 25, 2021
6:00 p.m.

Via Virtual

Carolyn Boller called the meeting to Order.
Members Present:
Carolyn Boller
Joanna Floribus
Jessica Chauvin

Staff Present: Kadee Rodriguez City Clerk, Patricia Varney, City Clerk Analyst

Election Commission Interviews

Interviews took place for an appointment for the Election Board. Interviews were conducted
by the Election Board as the board interviewed the following candidates:

Perry Deeds

Eric Mulder

A decision was made after discussion to give Joel Jose an opportunity to interview with the
board after he had communicated with the City Clerk’s office that he had a family
emergency and was not able to attend his scheduled interview. It was also communicated
to move Scot Irvin’s interview to be conducted along with Joel Jose’s interview on April 6,
2021.

Meeting adjourned at 7:03 pm on March 25, 2021.

CarolyM Boller, Chair




